
 

May 22, 2012 File Number 2340000 

TO: Public Safety Committee 
 
FROM: Renée Wasmund, Chief Deputy Executive Director 
 
SUBJECT: Cancellation of the June 15, 2012, Public Safety Committee 

Meeting 

The Public Safety Committee meeting, originally scheduled for Friday, June 15, 
2012, has been cancelled. The next scheduled meeting date is Friday, July 20, 
2012, at 1:00 p.m.   
 
If you have questions or a specific issue or topic that you would like to discuss 
at a future meeting, don’t hesitate to contact me at (619) 699-1940 or via 
email at Renee.Wasmund@sandag.org. 
 
BHA/dda 
 


